
bufleague@gmail.com 

6000 Sheridan Drive, Williamsville, NY 14221 

BUFFALO UNITED FOOTBALL ACADEMY 

www.bufacademy.com 

Dear Buffalo United Football Supporters:  

 

Buffalo United Football Academy is Western New York’s premier off-season training program for tackle 

football athletes. By offering a series of position-specific clinics & camps, our WNY tackle football athletes 

can train in the off-season & get a competitive edge for next season. Our programs are ideal to give athletes a 

non-contact way to prepare for the tackle football season. To provide the safest training environment, we are 

looking for sponsorships to purchase safety equipment such as an upgraded AED, medical supplies,   

cooling fans & more. Our coaches strongly believe that off-season training & focusing on the fundamentals, 

will result in more skilled athletes & a safer tackle football environment. Every dollar will go towards sup-

plies to ensure the safety of our athletes. Thank you for your continued support; it is greatly appreciated.  

 

Contact Name: _______________________________________________________________ 

Name of Business: _______________________________________________________________ 

Address: _______________________________________________________________ 

Email & Phone: _______________________________________________________________ 

Website: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Sponsor levels (Please circle one)  

• Varsity Sponsor: 

• $1,000 Large logo on summer camp t-shirts, social media recognition, logo linked to company 
website on league website, sponsorship recognition plaque, Buffalo United Football Academy 
sweatshirt & t-shirt 

• JV Sponsor: 
• $500 Large logo on summer camp t-shirts, social media recognition, logo linked to company 

website on league website, sponsorship recognition plaque 

• Freshman Sponsor: 

• $250 Small logo on summer camp t-shirts, social media recognition, logo on league website 

• Pee Wee Sponsor: 

• $100 Small logo on summer camp t-shirts and logo on league website 
 
The deadline to be placed on the t-shirt is July 1st.  
Please make checks payable to: Buffalo United Football League  
New sponsors: Please email your logo to BUFLeague@gmail.com 
 

Thank you for supporting off season training designed to keep WNY athletes safe!  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dana M David 
CEO & Co-Founder 


